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Paula Gould <pag1102@gmail.com> Tue, Nov 19, 2024 at 2:32 PM
To: selectboard@natickma.org

Dear Selectboard,
It has come to my attention that you plan to set a policy this week or get closer to setting it.  When does the community
get a say in this?  It just doesn't seem fair that we will tie the hands of our police when it comes to criminals amongst us. If
we do not act now, are you saying that nobody is safe if they are an immigrant?  It is my understanding that the Feds
would be coming to arrest criminals, migrant or not. I would like them to be able to work with local law enforcement, to
keep our law abiding citizens safe.  

Sincerely,
Paula Gould 
33 Border Road 


